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Dates	to	remember……………….….	
Tuesday	25th	June	–	Year	5	ART	Day	at	Woodchurch				
																																																											High	
Friday	28th	June	–	Year	1	Trip	to	the	Park	
It	has	been	a	busy	week	of	
learning	in	school…………	

Year	1	had	a	fantastic	morning	in	the	
Forest	School	building	‘Bug	Castles’.	
The	children	were	
challenged	to	include	
a	moat,	drawbridge	
and	canon	in	their		
castle	design.	They	
also	learnt	about	the	
importance	of	
camouflage	and	how	to	tie	reef	knots	
with	their	eyes	closed	and	only	one	
hand!	The	children	are	looking	

forward	to	
seeing	if	
their	bug	
castles	are	
still	standing	
by	next	
week’s	
Forest	
School	
morning.	

Please	take	a	look	at	all	the	lovely	
photographs	on	our	Twitter	and	
Facebook	Page.		
	

	
	
	

Thank	
you	to	
Year	2	
who	led	us	in	
a	lovely	
assembly	

about	our	value	of	the	month	‘humility’	
today.	They	have	been	preparing	over	
the	week	and	produced	some	beautiful	
paintings	that	they	shared.	 

	

Year	3	have	
been	learning	
this	week	about	
perimeter.	They	
used	numicon	to	
help	them	
understand	
what	it	means.					

	

Year	5	
have	been	
making	3D	
shapes	out	
of	nets	they	
designed	
themselves.	
Sports	Day	–	next	week,	children	
will	be	practising	for	Sports	Day	so	it	
is	imperative	they	have	PE	Kits	in	
school	with	pumps	or	suitable	
footwear.		Don’t	forget	to	check	the	
calendar	on	our	school	website	for	
up	to	date	information	about	events	
happening	between	now	and	the	
end	of	the	summer	term.		

	

Foundation	2	have	been	
investigating	the	effect	of	man	
made	materials	in	our	
environment.	In	an	outdoor	
gardening	tray,	they	have	buried	
items	such	as	plastic,	cardboard	

and	cans	
in	one	
half	and	
natural	
items	
such	as	
leaves	
and	
flowers	

in	the	other	half.	They	will	be	
monitoring	what	happens	to	the	
items	over	the	next	few	weeks	
and	will	update	you	on	their	
findings!	
	

Weekly	Attendance		
Foundation	2	 92.7%	
Year	1	 89.6%	
Year	2	 94.4%	
Year	3	 84.7%	
Year	4	 89.3%	
Class	5B	 96.0%	
Class	5H	 94.5%	
Year	6	 94.8%	
Please	note	that	holidays	are	not	
authorised	during	term	time	and	
could	result	in	a	penalty	charge.		
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We	started	the	week	in	assembly	thinking	about	what	‘Humility’	means	and	how	we	show	
humility.	We	thought	about	when	Jesus	washed	the	disciples	feet	at	the	Last	Supper	and	the	
significance	of	this	act.	By	doing	this,	Jesus	taught	us	the	importance	of	humility	and	serving	others.	
People	line	up	to	do	the	tasks	that	are	considered	important,	glamorous,	or	respected.	But	Jesus	showed	
humility	by	doing	the	task	that	no	one	wanted	to	do.	
	
					
	

	

	

Our	Value	for	June	is	HUMILITY		
Humility - Putting 

Others First 
Those	who	are	humble	are	happy.							
The	earth	will	belong	to	them.	

Nursery	Spaces	
We	have	spaces	
available	for	3	and	4	
year	olds	in	our	
Nursery.	We	
continue	to	offer	30	
hour	funded	child	care.	For	further	details	please	
contact	Miss	Purdie	or	the	school	office.		
	

Black	School	Shoes	From	
September,	our	school	uniform	
policy	will	state	that	children	
should	wear	only	BLACK	shoes	to	

school.	Governors	have	agreed	to	this	as	we	want	all	
our	children	to	take	pride	in	their	smart	
appearance.		

Car	Park	Safety…..	We	continue	to	have	issues	around	safety	in	the	
church	car	park	and	on	the	road	outside	school.	This	week	there	was	an	
accident	involving	a	passenger	in	a	vehicle.	Thankfully	no	one	was	
seriously	hurt	but	it	reminds	us	all	how	potentially	dangerous	cars	can	

be	and	the	importance	of	taking	care	and	driving	safely.	The	car	park	continues	to	be	very,	very	
busy	at	peak	times	of	the	day.	Please	drive	slowly	and	safely	
and	think	of	others.	I	AM	ALSO	REALLY	CONCERNED	
ABOUT	REPORTS	THAT	PARENTS	HAVE	DRIVEN	OVER	
THE	GRASS	AND	CAUSED	CONSIDERABLE	DAMAGE.	IF	
YOU	SEE	THIS	HAPPENING,	PLEASE	PASS	ON	THE	
RESIGSTRATION	OF	THE	VEHICLE	SO	I	CAN	PERSONALLY	
CONTACT	DRIVERS.		
BINGO	NIGHT……..	Please	come	with	all	of	your	family	

and	support	our	BINGO	NIGHT	on	Friday	5th	July.	We	have	

some	great	prizes!	Invite	as	many	people	as	you	can	and	

hopefully	we	can	raise	lots	of	money	so	we	can	purchase	

new	musical	instruments	for	the	children	to	use.		


